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Dear Family and Friends, 

In December of 2015, I shared with you one of my favorite stories about a dear young woman, “Jamie.”  I told 

you about meeting Jamie at an outreach event and shared how she had opened up to me about the abortion in her past.  I 

was able to love Jamie in the midst of the short time I had with her and share with her the hope of healing.   We then 

exchanged a couple of emails. 

But the story doesn’t end there. 

I returned to Jamie’s campus in February of this year.  I knew that I wanted to see her again, so I sent her an email 

letting her know that I was going to be there.  Early Monday morning on the first day of our outreach event she came by.  

We greeted each other with a hug of friendship and then I asked her how she had been doing.  For the next several 

minutes, I heard more of her story.  The details were heartbreaking.   

After I had listened to Jamie, she said something that surprised me: “I’m the 

closest I’ve ever been to being pro-life, but I just have a couple of questions.”  I asked 

Jamie to share with me what her questions were, and together we began to address them.  

By the end of our conversation, she recognized the truth of my answers, but 

understandably she still needed to think about it.  I didn’t expect her to change her mind 

right then and there because she has been pro-choice her whole life.  If I had believed 

something my whole life, I would need time to process a big shift in thinking, too. 

Jamie came back by our outreach event the next day as well, but just to give me a 

hug.  I had written her a letter after we had talked the day before and I was able to give it to her.  In the letter, I shared with 

her that she is beautiful and also shared with her about the love of Jesus.  I am continuing to pray for her to see the Truth.  

I count Jamie as a dear friend and my heart longs for her to find complete healing in Jesus.  In the brief time we’ve been 

able to spend time together, God has used her to encourage me and to grow in me a heart to continue loving the hurting.   

Stories like Jamie’s remind me why I work at Justice For All.  They show me how deep the need is to reach the 
hurting and the great opportunity I have to share hope with them.  Here is an awesome reality: God is able to work 
through you to love those He has placed in your life, too.  If you need a little help getting started and you have not been 
through JFA’s training program, I strongly suggest that you attend.  It has not only laid the foundation for me to 
communicate with those who believe differently than me regarding the value of human life, but it has also helped me learn 
how to communicate in general. 
 

Thank you for your prayers, financial support, and encouragement.  God is working through you to enable me to 
meet more people like Jamie.  I’m extremely thankful for how God has blessed me through you!  
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Love in Jesus, 

Note: If you would like to read my December 2015 newsletter entitled “Jamie,” you can find it in my Newsletter Archive 

(www.jfaweb.org/ck-wisner-newsletter-archive). 
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